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YOUR RESPONSE IS NEEDED 
A letter describing the compilation 

of an up-to-date publications list to 
be used in the Middle States Associa­
tion evaluation process was distributed 
to all faculty and staff in February. 
To date, only 60 people have responded 
to Jeanne Conway in the Library. The 
first draft of this list must be com­
pleted by the end of June. Please 
submit your publications list by 
May 13. A supply of 3x5 cards have 
been provided in the Hall Memorial 
Building mailroom for your convenience. 

THE FATE OF THE CAPTIONED EVENING NEWS
The Captioned ABC Evening News with

Harry Reasoner which had been moved 
from its 11 p.m. time slot to midnight 
has most recently been taken off the 
air by WETA-TV entirely. 

Representatives from the National 
Association of the Deaf, Deaf Pride, 
Alexander Graham Bell Association, the 
Community Service Center for the Hearing 
Impaired and the National Center for 
Law and the Deaf have met with the 
management of WETA-TV to press their 
demands that the program be restored to 
its original time slot. 

According to WETA personnel, the program 
time was changed because there did not 
seem to be a significant viewing audience. 
It has been explained to WETA that 
traditional survey methods used to 
determine the audience which uses 
telephone canvassing are not appropriate 
when dealing with deaf viewers. 

The National Center for Law and the 
Deaf has distributed 2000 mailed 
questionnaires to the deaf community. 
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Response to the first 500 has revealed 
that only a tiny percentage of the deaf 
community was watching the news at mid­
night but that an overwhelming number 
would watch the show at 11 p.m. 

Based on these results, WETA removed 
the program; but a decision will be made 
in the next few weeks about whether or not 
to restore the show to its original 11 p.m. 
hour. Since numbers of responses are 
very important, please contact WETA about 
you interest in having the program shown 
at 11 p.m. 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
SECRETARY II: Fiscal Services 
GROUNDSKEEPER: Physical Plant 
HEAD BOWLING COACH: Physical Education 

and Athletics 
HEAD BASKETBALL COACH: Physical Education 

and Athletics 
FIRST CLASS STATIONARY ENGINEER: Central_ 

Utility Heating Plant 
CLERK-TYPIST: Public Service Program 
PROFESSIONAL ASSISTANT: Community 

Service Center 
DIRECTOR OF COMMUNITY EDUCATION: Center 

for Continuing Education 
CARPENTER: Physical Plant 
TV ELECTRONIC TECHNICIAN: MSSD 
LEARNING RESOURCE CENTER ASSISTANT: MSSD 
CLASSROOM TEACHERS: MSSD 
RESEARCH/EVALUATION SPECIALIST: MSSD 
PHYSICAL EDUCATION TEACHER: Physical 

Education and Athletics 
INSTRUCTOR/ASSISTANT PROFESSOR: English 

Department 
ASSOCIATE PROFESSOR: Psychology Department 
RESIDENT ADVISOR: MSSD 
INSTRUCTOR: History Department 
INSTRUCTOR OR ASSISTANT PROFESSOR: 



Business Administration Department 
DIRECTOR OF DEVELOPMENT AND EVALUATION: 

MSSD 
FACULTY POSITION: Department of 

Counseling 
Gallaudet College is an equal opportunity 

employer. 

NTD AT LOCAL SCHOOLS 
The Little Theatre of the Deaf is 

giving performances at six District 
of Columbia schools this week. The 
troupe will also be performing to a sell­
out crowd at the Kennedy Center's Eisen­
hower Theatre as part of a gala theatre 
evening sponsored by the President's 
Connnittee on Employment of the 
Handicapped. 

The school performances are a gift 
to the city's school children from the 
O'Neil Center, the President's Connnittee 
on Employment of the Handicapped and 
the Bureau of Education for the Handi­
capped. Following their week in 
Washington, the Little Theatre of the 
Deaf will travel to Canada, Norway, 
Sweden and Denmark. 

STUDENT ART SHOW 
An exhibit of student art work is 

currently on display in the Washburn 
Art Center. Many Gallaudet students 
have contributed works in a vareity of 
media to the show. 

AMONG OURSELVES 
--Earlier this month, Edward C. Merrill, 
Jr. participated in the University of 
Tennessee's lecture series, "Spotlight 
on Deafness." The topic of his speech 
was "Higher Education for Deaf People." 
Don Pettingill will be a program partici­
pant during the month of June when he 
will speak on "Deafness is a Strange 
Handicap." 

--John Cowan, Bob Mehan and Allen 
Sussman recently made a presentation at 
The American Personnel and Guidance 
Association Convention in Chicago 
entitled, "Counselors! Are You Bumping 
Into Deaf Kids and Wondering What to 
Do?" 

MAKING WASHINGTON ACCESSIBLE 
The Information Center for Handicapped 

Individuals, Inc. under contract with 
National Capital Parks is operating the 
Handicapped Visitors Service Booth at 
the Bicentennial Information Center in 
the Great Hall of the Conunerce Building. 
The Center will be open seven days a 
week, 10 a.m. to 6 p.m. 

Services specifiaally for the hearing 
impaired include TTYs, amplified telephones 
and volunteers on duty in the information 
center who know sign language. 

NEW BANK HOURS 
Effective this week, the Student Bank 

will be open during the following hours: 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 
Payment on Accounts: 9 a.m. - 4 p.m. 
Payroll Checks: 9 a.m. - 4 p.m. 
General Banking: 9 a.m. - 3 p .m. 
Monday and Fridal 
All services: 9 a.m. - 4 p.m. 
There is a $50 limit on cashing of 

personal checks. 

SPRING DANCE RECITAL 
The Gallaudet College Dancers will give 

a performance, "Dance, Then and Now," 
on May 1, at 8 p.m. and May 2, at 2 p.m. 
in the Auditorium. Tickets are $2 for 
adults and $1 for children. 

FLASH! I! 
Bernard Bragg will give a free lecture 

on Thursday at 4 p.m. in Hall Memorial 
Building, room 213. All are welcome. 

ON THE GREEN is published each week for 
the faculty and staff of Gallaudet 
College by the Office of Alumni and 
Public Relations. Judy Bortner, editor 


	On the Green Vol. V No. 29 April 28, 1976
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1700584204.pdf.HgAwv

